
Hannah Sarsons

Grants Preparation Workshop
Thursday 15 June, at the Yarra Ranges Council Conference Room 

Hannah Sarsons, Community Partnerships Officer
at Yarra Ranges Council, invited the Friends of
Kurth Kiln to participate in the Grants
Preparation Workshop on Thursday 15 June. Two
members attended the interactive session
designed to support applicants in refining their
project idea, addressing the key selection criteria
and networking with other groups in the Yarra Ranges community.  

The Friends of Kurth Kiln would like to apply for a 2018
Calendar featuring some of the historic photos of the kiln
and huts.  

 

The Friends of
Kurth Kiln thank
Hannah and the
Yarra Ranges
Council for the

informative
session.


